
I hope this newsletter finds you well. It’s been another exciting and enriching half-term at
school, filled with growth, achievement, and community spirit!
🎭 Class Assemblies-  It's been wonderful to see so many families joining us to celebrate
their children’s creativity and confidence. If your child’s class hasn’t presented yet—don’t
worry! There’s still plenty to look forward to. 
🎓 Year 6 SATS Success - A huge congratulations to our Year 6 students who have now
completed their SATS. They approached each day with determination, resilience, and a
positive attitude. We couldn’t be prouder of their efforts. Well done, Year 6—you’ve earned
a big cheer (and maybe a rest)!
🐥 Reception's Feathered Friends - Reception class has been buzzing with excitement as
they welcomed some very special visitors—ducklings! The children have loved learning
about how they grow and change, and it’s been a truly hands-on way to explore the
wonders of nature.
🌼 Bee-Friendly Planting-  Spring is in full bloom, and thanks to the incredible efforts of
our gardening club, Pascale, and the Eco-Warriors, our school gardens are thriving! The
bee-friendly planting project has been a huge success. Not only are our grounds looking
beautiful, but we’re also supporting local biodiversity. A big thank you to everyone
involved.
📚 Una Marson Library Partnership-  We are thrilled to announce our new relationship with
the Una Marson Library. Many of our classes have already visited and enjoyed selecting
and borrowing books. It’s been a wonderful way to ignite a love of reading across the
school. Please keep an eye out for information about book return dates and when your
child’s next visit is scheduled.
🎶 Year 5 Ukulele Festival Performance-  A massive well done to Year 5 for their brilliant
performance at the Ukulele Festival on the Southbank! They played with enthusiasm and
skill, representing our school with pride. What a memorable musical experience!
🏃♀ Sporting Inspiration and Fundraising-  After Victoria Ohuruogo’s visit, thanks to our
amazing school community, we raised over £700! These funds will go directly toward new
sports equipment, helping to keep our children active, healthy, and happy.
🛡 Playground Screening for Safeguarding
 This term, we have made the difficult decision to screen our playground. The safety of our
pupils is always our top priority, and this step was taken in response to a few concerning
incidents on the street near our school. While we always strive to be as open and
welcoming as possible, safeguarding our children must come first. Thank you for your
understanding and support.
As always, thank you for being a vital part of our school community. We look forward to
more celebrations, discoveries, and milestones in the coming weeks.
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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S
May 26th - 30th - MAY HALF TERM HOLIDAY
Fri 6th June - Year 4 Class Assembly 2:45
Week beginning 9th June:

Year 4 Multiplication Check
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check

11  June - ½ Y6 evening Theatre excursion th

Fri 20th June - Year 3 Class Assembly 2:45
Mon 23  June - Beekeeper visit in schoolrd

Fri 27th June - Year 2 Class Assembly 2:45
Tues 1  July - SPORTS DAY in BURGESS PARKst

Weds 2  July - Year 2 trip to Hyde Parknd

Thurs 3  July - Year 4 trip to Apiary in
Brockwell Park

rd

Mon 7  July - Reception Trip to Waterside
Care Home

th

Weds 9  July: ½ Year 6 evening Theatre
trip.

th

Mon 14  July - Fri 18  July- Year 6 residential th th

Tues 22  July -Year 6 performance of Oliver
@ 15:30

nd

Weds 23  July - Year 6 performance of
Oliver @ 17:30

rd

Thurs 24th July:
9:30 - Year 6 Leavers Service
14:00 - School Closes for the Summer
Holidays
Fri 25  July - Tues September 2nd - SCHOOL
CLOSED FOR SUMMER HOLIDAYS

th

Wednesday 3  September - SCHOOL
reopens for the Autumn Term for children,

rd

STGPS School Vision and Values
‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’

Sustainability – we are a community that cares for God’s
creation.
Transformation – we are continually growing as individuals.
Generosity – we are generous in our love and care for each other.
Perseverance – we always strive to do our best.
Stewardship – we care for our gifts and resources.

Key Messages:

EASYFUNDRAISING  
Thank you to those that have signed
up. Please scan the QR code and
register for St. George’s CE Primary
and raise money just by completing
your normal shopping activities
online.

Sports Day:
This year we are holding Sports day
on 1  July at the Rugby pitch in
Burgess Park. In the morning the
children will complete multi-skill
activities and in the afternoon they
will run races. Parents are welcome
to come and spectate! Further
information will be given out closer
to the time.

st

Please follow us on Instagram!


